
Vacca Family Law Group Participating In
Divorce With Respect Week® 2025

This will be the 4th annual Divorce With Respect

Week®

This nationwide effort is designed to

educate couples about the Collaborative

Divorce process.

NY, UNITED STATES, January 29, 2025

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Vacca Family Law

Group will participate in the 4th annual

Divorce With Respect Week® March 3-9,

2025. Members of the Vacca Family

Law Group will offer free 30-minute

consultations as part of the Divorce

With Respect Week® initiative. This

nationwide effort is designed to

educate couples about the Collaborative Divorce process which is a no court option for divorcing

couples.  

“During this process, our professionals will guide you to reach equally mutual agreements,

The first step to a more

respectful, peaceful

resolution is learning about

the Collaborative Divorce

process.”

Andrea Vacca, founding

attorney at Vacca Family Law

Group.

putting your future and family first,” said Andrea Vacca,

founding attorney at Vacca Family Law Group. “The first

step to a more respectful, peaceful resolution is learning

about the Collaborative Divorce process." 

To book a free consultation with a Collaborative Divorce

professional from Vacca Family Law Group during Divorce

With Respect Week® go to

www.divorcewithrespectweek.com,  where you will find a

list of all participating professionals throughout the United

States. 

Vacca Family Law Group helps couples to dissolve their marriages without litigation. They help in

finding creative solutions that will work best for each client's unique situation. Learn more about

Vacca Family Law Group and Collaborative Divorce at, https://www.vaccalaw.com/collaborative-

divorce/.

http://www.einpresswire.com
http://www.divorcewithrespectweek.com
https://www.vaccalaw.com/collaborative-divorce/
https://www.vaccalaw.com/collaborative-divorce/
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